
Our Warm Heart kids will be performing their musical 

during the 11:15 a.m. service on April 28th. Be sure to 

come show them our love and support!

Sunday, April 28

2:00 p.m.

Classroom #2

All are welcome!!! 

No experience 

necessary.



Giving Workshop
Sunday, April 28

11:00 a.m., FLC #2

Faith Foundation Northwest will lead this free sixty-minute 

workshop, covering a variety of tax-wise gifting options 

(bequests, life insurance, charitable annuities, etc). Join us 

after coffee hour to learn how you can make the most of 

your financial gifts!

Graduate Sunday - May 19
Recognizing all graduates! Submit your 

name, photo, and the name of your 

school/program to cc@meridianumc.com 

to be included!



Congratulations to Marilyn Bell, the winner of our quilt 

raffle, and special thanks to Evelyn Battema, the quilter 

who pieced this quilt together! Altogether the raffle raised 

just over $1500 for our roof repairs!

The Lunch Bunch will meet 

at Deja Brew Bistro on 

Sunday, May 5 after 2nd 

service. If you want to join 

us, please let Pastor Jen 

know by May 2. This group 

meets on the first Sunday of 

the month, and all are 

welcome to join in on the 

food and fellowship!

Let’s do lunch!



Save
the

Date

June 1st

Habitat

For

Humanity

Framing

Project



Give Online!
www.meridianumc.com/give

Or mail your gift to: 

Church of the Warm Heart

235 E. Pine Ave.

Meridian, ID 83642   

April 30, 2 p.m.
Tuesday Afternoon

Bible Study

This Week:

Genesis 4
Join us as we continue our study of

the book of Genesis.

Come a little early for cookies,

coffee, and conversation. 
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